
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, May 4, 2023 
 
Auditor’s Real Estate Office Announces Online Address Change Option 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – Fairfield County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown, is pleased to announce an online 
option for property owners to submit property mailing address changes and corrections. 
 
A request to change a mailing address can be made by visiting https://realestate.co.fairfield.oh.us/ and 
accessing the report for the property associated with the change.  Once at the report page, property 
owners can click on the red link under the “Owner Information” tab. 
 
Property owners will need to fill out information for mailing address, name of the requestor, phone 
number of the requestor, email address for the requestor, and the relationship to the property owner.  
 
Once the request is submitted, the office is notified of the change and will proceed with updating the 
records accordingly. Previously, address changes were requested by calling the office to have the 
information changed.   
 
The new online option increases convenience for property owners and improves efficiency of the office.  
 
For more information, please contact the County Auditor’s Real Estate Office at (740) 652-7030.  
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